
Riverside household waste recycling
centre #dundeewestend

From the City Council :

“Please be aware that Riverside household waste recycling centre will be shut
on Monday 8th and Tuesday 9th March for re-surfacing works to take place.”

Other recycling facilities elsewhere are unaffected and a full list is
available here.
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